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Here is an email report from Carolyn H., District 3 Jacksonville highlighting
her service to share Al-Anon Archives at the AA Convention in July.

"In the back of the Archives room at the AA Florida State

Convention in Jax will be a couple of rows of chairs and a screen

set up for the history of AA and Al-Anon. I have rented Lois and the

Pioneers and Lois' Story and bought the Al-Anon and Alateen's Role

in Family Recovery DVDs from WSO and I'm so proud they are on

the schedule. This can go into your report at AWSC. I'll send you a

px of our table from the convention this weekend. Thanks for your

help with the large photos of our Founders. The AA archives are big
on who has the oldest big book, so I'll have Pat's wonderful chart

and several old Al-Anon books and our District 3 archives book from

the beginning of Al-Anon in Jacksonville."

Hugs, Carolyn H

Preparation continues for turnover to Panel 58 after elections in October.

More scanning, publishing of files in Archives website and packing of
storage unit items for the move in early 2018.

1 have some thoughts about Archives to share at AWSC. Michael D.


